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15 MDocket No. 50-485

Rochester Gas & Electric Corporation
ATTN: Mr. J. E. Arthur

Chief Engineer
89 East Avenue
Rochester, New York 14649

Gentlemen:

Subject: Qualification of Control Systems (Your letter of September 28,1979)

Thank you for your letter, referenced above, which forwarded an interim
report pursuant to 10 CFR 50.55(e) regarding the subject matter.

Your report will be reviewed and evaluated, and should we require additional
information concerning this matter, we will contact you.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

R. T. bar s$/Aenon, Chie?s/v/

Reactor Constructioni and
(",gineering Support Branch

cc:
C. R. Anderson, Manager, QA
Lex K. Larson, Esquire
N. A. Petrick, Executive Director, SNVPPS
Gerald Charnoff, Esquire
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